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17 and counting… 
 

 

July: This is our 17th anniversary of starting service through the 

American Baptist Foreign Mission Society (ABFMS)! How many of those 

17 have we known each other? Even if just recently, we’re so glad we are 

journeying together… Please read the following BGsEnRoute-paraphrased-

version of a portion of a movie we saw recently: 
 

Reporter: Global Servant, how does it feel to sacrifice the next four years 

of your life to that country? 

Global Servant: It’s not a sacrifice. It’s an opportunity. I feel humbled, 

excited, and grateful for the blessing to be a servant. 

Reporter: Global Servant, aren’t you scared, given the history, given the 

dangers? 

Global Servant: Of course. I’m scared that I might let the mission down 

in some way. I was taught that people who took risks without fear were 

brave. Well, far braver are those that take risks despite their fear. 

Courage is fear that has said its prayers. 
 

When we saw the movie, we couldn’t but look at each other, and we thought 

this could be any Global Servant being interviewed. The first 203 years 

of ABFMS have gone by with its share of challenges, fears, bravery, and 

courageous servants. Our 17 years have gone by like the blink of an eye! 

As we make our rounds in Mainland USA and continue to discern our next 

assignment, be sure that we will seek to overcome our fears with courage 

and tons of prayers; yours included!!! God bless you… 
 

Stretching further for years to come, 

your BGsEnRoute (www.facebook.com/BGsEnRoute) 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
You are invited to join Acts In Action Team & Network of individuals and churches who support the ministry of the Bonilla-

Giovanetti family (the BGsEnRoute) through prayer, encouragement, or financial support. To learn more or join their 
Missionary Partnership Network (MPN), email Mark Sorrels (IN/KY) marksorrels@gmail.com or call Cori Catellier (GI) at 
317-881-3457 / 317-626-6169. 
 

To read more about their ministry and of other American Baptist missionaries, global consultants, and development workers, 
visit www.internationalministries.org, click on People. To commit your support, visit 
www.internationalministries.org/give.
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